
The first month of school has flown by fast!  We are getting used to the 
colder, darker evenings and your teens are settled into their school rou-
tines by now.  This month, besides their usual studies, students will be 
learning about different clubs to join at UFA, attending a Grade 9 Skills 
workshop and will be participating in a Future Options fair.   Remind 
your children to use the school calendar for the schedule of in-school 
activities.

We had many parents turn out at UFA’s Family Night and updated the 
list of parent contacts but if we missed you, please sign up to receive 
monthly SAC parent newsletters.  This is a great way to keep up-to-date 
on important events, SAC meeting dates, special presentations and 
volunteer opportunities. 
Join here:     ufa.sac@gmail.com

Find here a link to the Minutes from our September SAC meeting.

You can also get information from the school calendar, the Principal’s 
Newsflash, and on UFA’s website. http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/ufa/
Home.aspx

Meet and Greet -
Join us at UFA for a Meet and Greet parent social event on Tuesday,
November 29th at 6:30 pm.  
Both Robin Pilkey (TDSB Trustee and Chair) and Sandra Tondat (TDSB 
Superintendent) join us for an casual session with Q & A time to inform 
parents about the secondary school system and provide an opportunity 
to connect, ask questions and share ideas pertaining to your children’s 
secondary education.  Light dinner served.  All welcome!

Upcoming Parent Volunteer Opportunities: 

Open House - Grade 8 Info Night - November 1st.

Grade 9 Admission Assessment Exams - November 30th and 
December 3rd. We need parents to assist in proctoring (supervising)  
groups of twenty students, for the two hour length of the exam.

Email us at ufa.sac@gmail.com to sign up for a spot of UFA community 
volunteering! 

Upcoming fall events:

Oct 7th: PA day – no school

Oct 10th: Thanksgiving – no school

Oct 25th- Next SAC meeting.
                 7pm- Library -All welcome!

Nov 1st: Open House/ Grade 8 Info Night

Nov 29th - “Meet and Greet”  
 Parent Social with Robin Pilkey  
(TDSB Trustee) and Sandra Tondat  
(TDSB Superintendent). 

November 30 & December 3 – 
Admission Assessment Exams

External Links:

UFA Website
TDSB

UFA SAC EXECUTIVE LIST  2016 -17

Co-Chairs - Jennifer David, 
                   Loretta Faveri
Co-Vice Chairs- Len Tralla,  
                   Diane Zimnica	
Co-recording Secretaries - 
                   Monica Magidin, 
                   Catherine McRae (backup)
Ward 7 Reps - Krysta Taylor, 
                   Lucy Coyle, 
                   Yvonne Porter, 
                   Stephanie Tonks (backup)
Communications - Catherine McRae,  
                   Michelle Rossetto King,  
                   Stephanie Tonks

Learn what role the SAC plays at UFA.
SAC job descriptions here .

Consider getting involved
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